
 
 

Is Independent Practice on Hawai‘i Island Sustainable? 
Need Member Input 

We are worried about the survival of independent practices due to administrative burden, 
changes in reimbursements, aging physicians and hospital system expansion plans. The IPA 
believes that the best care is delivered by independent providers. We fear the rapid erosion of 
our network and want to explore ways that the IPA can build a foundation for better patient 
access and new provider recruitment.   
 
Please join us to hear about and provide input to ideas to further our mission of “empowering 
independent providers on Hawaii Island to improve quality, increase access and lower cost to 
achieve better health.” 
 
Space is limited to members only please.   
 

DATES AVAILABLE (CHECK ONE): 
 

 Thursday, September 19, 2019 (Dinner) 
5:30 – 7:00 PM  

 Friday, September 20, 2019 (Breakfast) 
6:30 – 8:00 AM  

 Saturday, September 21, 2019 (Breakfast) 
8:00 – 9:30 AM  

 Tuesday, September 24, 2019 (Lunch) 
NOON – 1:30 PM  
 

           LOCATION: East Hawaii IPA Office 
670 Ponahawai St., Ste. 117, Hilo 

          
 RSVP: RSVP REQUIRED BY DEADLINE – Friday, September 13 
 (1st come, 1st served) 
 By email: jvitales@ehiipa.com 
 Fax – (808) 935-4472 
 Phone – (808) 797-3113 
Questions?   Please contact Jo at jvitales@ehiipa.com  

Or call at 797-3113 
 
**************************************************************************************************** 

PRACTICE NAME:  
___________________________________________________________ 
 

ATTENDEES: (list each name separately)* 
 

        
1. ___________________________  2. ___________________________  
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